Public Road
Improvement Works

Ahead of construction of our recently consented 400kV substation in Peterhead, there will be a series of public road
improvement works close to Newton of Sandford, Peterhead adjacent to the existing SSE Power Station.

Please see below for further details and plan ahead accordingly during construction times.

U66B C64B at Newfield to A90 Near Newton of Sandford

Road closed with diversions in place from 3/8/2020 for twelve weeks
Access will be maintained for local residents only

For any queries regarding these works or the Peterhead 400kV

substation., please contac.t our Community Liaison Manager, @ @ @ssencommunity
Gary Donlin at gary.donlin@sse.com



